
Clery Crime Alert – Fondling 
On Thursday February 2, 2023 at 9:31PM, the unidentified person in the photo below groped 

the buttocks of an affiliate in front of Ruggles Hall (508 West 114 Street). This person was last seen 
entering the subway station at West 116 Street & Broadway. If the identity of the person is known, or 
if seen, please notify 911 and Columbia Public Safety at 212-854-5555. 

   
   

Please note – Clery crime alerts are distributed, pursuant to Federal law, for specific crimes in 
defined locations. They do not present, nor are they intended to present, a complete picture of crime 
on campus. 

Daniel Ayala  
Interim Director of Investigations 
212-854-2054
February 2, 2023
Case 23-000318
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